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Dear Resident, 

Update on council-led development sites – garages adjacent to Salter House 

I’m writing to you regarding the potential redevelopment of non-residential garages to 
the west of Salter House. 

 

Following a thorough review of all viable options, a study has now been concluded and 
the chosen proposal is to construct four residential homes for open market sale. These 
units will be a mix of 2no. 3-bed and 2no. 4-bed houses. This much needed additional 
housing will be aimed at homes for local people and those working within the borough 
as part our Housing for All 1,000 Homes programme. 

In the coming weeks, a brochure with details of the scheme will be sent out with 
information regarding an online consultation event where you will be able to give us 
your feedback about the scheme as well as hear from our Design Team. There will be 
drawings, plans and reports on topics including, but not limited to: 

• Timeline of the development to date 

• What the new development will look like 

• Landscaping improvements 

• The number and make up of new homes  

If you have any queries concerning the content of this letter, please contact me at: 

developmentteam@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr C Hayhurst 
Development Project Manager 
Housing Strategy and Development 


